
 
 

 
February 16, 2018 
 
To: Lead Family Resources Coordinators and Parent to Parent Coordinators 
 
From: Debbie Jackson, IECC Parent Scholarship Coordinator 
 
Topic: Parent scholarship applications are now available for the Infant and Early Childhood 
Conference,, May 2-4th  , Tacoma, WA 
 
Infant and Early Childhood Conference scholarship applications are now available for parents, family 
members, foster parents and relative caregivers with children ages birth to six with developmental delays or 
disabilities. Please let families know that they can apply on-line at www.ieccwa.org. They must register for 
the workshops and the scholarship at the same time. This will hold workshop space for the applicant as they 
fill up fast.  There is scholarship funding available to assist with registration fees and in some cases lodging, 
 
The deadline for application is March 31st , 2018 and award letters will be e-mailed at least 1 week later.  In 
the event that a recipient is unable to attend we will have names of alternates to fill any spaces that become 
vacant.  We will make every effort to fill any available space up to a week before the conference. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Debbie Jackson (253) 874-5445 e-mail: djackson@birthtothree.org  
 

http://www.ieccwa.org/

